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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Margaret Cochran  

Address 
12500 Old Homeplace Dr 
Charlotte Hall, MD 20622 

Phone 
2402995322  

Email 
cochranm51@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I don't believe masks make a very big difference. I belong to an organization that recently had an outbreak of covid and we all wore 
masks. It didn't seem to make any difference. Making a law to require masks all the time is just control of the masses. Who knows 
the long term effects this is going to have on our children. Mentally is very depressing. You can't see people smile, can't understand 
what people are saying, you're always yelling to make sure people hear you, and nobody's friendly anymore. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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